
 
8th June 2021 
 
Dear Parents 

                     Year 6 Hollygirt Leavers’ hoodies 
 
Following our earlier correspondence regarding the organisation of Leavers’ hoodies for my Year 6, I have managed to liaise with 
the company who normally produce our School hoodie.    
 

The hoodies come in two varieties: overhead or zipped. Both feature an embroidered 
Hollygirt School logo on the left breast, and logo and class names on the back,       
(as shown here). 
 
 
The hoodies are very high quality and represent excellent value for money; child sizes 
cost £20 and adult sizes cost £24.  
 
Please see below for choice of colours for each design and their range of sizes. 
 

 
 
Adult Hoodie:                                                            Adult Zipped: 

      
 
Child Hoodie:                                                             Child Zipped 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please complete the order form on the reverse of this letter and return to School by Wednesday 16th June along with 
CASH/CHEQUE payment. Due to the tight turn around to ensure that the hoodies are ready before the end of term, any orders 
handed in after this date will not be processed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Keyworth. 
 

 



 
 

 
 

Year 6 Hollygirt hoodies – order form 
 
Child’s name: ___________________________________     Form:  _____________ 
 

Order Style (please 
circle) 

Size – please specify clearly 
whether child or adult 

Colour Cost 

1 overhead / zipped    

2 overhead / zipped    

     

 
I enclose cash / cheque for £________ (please make cheques payable to Hollygirt School).  
 
 
 

Please return to Mrs Keyworth by Wednesday 16th June 


